
 
 

 

 
 

December 5, 2022 

 
 

Joe Park Construction, LLC 
P.O. Box 527 
Yakima, WA 98907 

 
 

Re: YPD Services Office Construction 
City of Yakima Project No. PD2614 

Notice of Physical Completion 

 
 

Dear Joe Park Construction LLC: 
 

Please be advised that work on the above referenced project was considered physically complete 
in October 25, 2022. 

 

Thank you for the service your company provided for the City of Yakima, we look forward to 
working with you again. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 509.576.6342 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Tory Adams 
Police Lieutenant 
Yakima Police Department 
200 S 3rd Street 
Yakima, WA 98901 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


